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Council has heard from several stakeholders representing different opinions with respect to the May 15, 
2024, decision of Council on the Waterfront Parade Ground and Multi Purpose Sports field. Additional user 
groups have come forward and some requests and needs have changed.  For that reason, I have asked a 
prominent leader in our community, Marshall Green to volunteer his time as an arms length support to 
gather information.  In response, Mr. Green has kindly met with some stakeholder groups and will be 
summarizing the position of the various stakeholder groups with the goal of presenting a report to Council 
to help guide a path forward. At this time, it is unclear how long this work will take however, once the report 
is finalized it will be provided publicly to Council.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
 
Mayor Alex Nuttall 
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